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All Saints Catholic  School              22,000 

Salary support for Learning Specialists and Dyslexia 
Therapists. Funds may also be used to purchase 
intervention supplies for students with accommodation 
plans.

Holy Family Catholic  School              10,000 

Salary support for Learning Specialists and Dyslexia 
Therapists. Funds may also be used to purchase 
intervention supplies for students with accommodation 
plans.

St. George Catholic  School              22,000 

Salary support for Learning Specialists and Dyslexia 
Therapists. Funds may also be used to purchase 
intervention supplies for students with accommodation 
plans.

St. John the Apostle Catholic School              10,000 

Salary support for Learning Specialists and Dyslexia 
Therapists. Funds may also be used to purchase 
intervention supplies for students with accommodation 
plans.

St. Peter the Apostle Catholic School              22,000 

Salary support for Learning Specialists and Dyslexia 
Therapists. Funds may also be used to purchase 
intervention supplies for students with accommodation 
plans.

St. Rita Catholic  School              22,000 

Salary support for Learning Specialists and Dyslexia 
Therapists. Funds may also be used to purchase 
intervention supplies for students with accommodation 
plans.

St. Mary Catholic School              10,000 

Salary support for Learning Specialists and Dyslexia 
Therapists. Funds may also be used to purchase 
intervention supplies for students with accommodation 
plans.

Sacred Heart Catholic School              22,000 

Salary support for Learning Specialists and Dyslexia 
Therapists. Funds may also be used to purchase 
intervention supplies for students with accommodation 
plans.

Immaculate Conception Catholic School              10,000 

Salary support for Learning Specialists and Dyslexia 
Therapists. Funds may also be used to purchase 
intervention supplies for students with accommodation 
plans.
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